
Ensuring small producers 
have the support they need
and the voice they deserve
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NSSGA: THE VALUE OF MEMBERSHIP 
SMALL PRODUCERS

“When I recently 
needed guidance 
on a regulatory 
issue that I was 
never faced with 
before, I turned 
to my friends at 
the NSSGA…and 
it was a very wise 
decision.” 

 Karen Hubacz 
Bond Construction Corp.

The National Stone, Sand & 
Gravel Association (NSSGA) is 
the federal leader in advocating 
for priorities in the aggregates 
industry. Burdensome and 
unnecessary federal regulations 
and legislation can be costly, 
especially for small producers. 
While most large producers may 
have teams to deal with these 
issues, small producers often do 
not. NSSGA off ers a variety of 
small producer member benefi ts, 
including: 

• Environmental, health and safety 
experts available 

• Access to other producer mem-
bers nationwide

• Involvement in our committees, 
including the Small Producer 
Subcommittee and Membership 
Committee

• Timely webinars to inform and 
educate your teams on the latest 

For more information, contact 
Member Services at 703-525-8788 
or memberservices@nssga.org

We are strongest when we work together... JOIN NSSGA TODAY!


